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January 9, 1995.

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. E. Kraft

Site Vice President
Quad Cities Station
22712 206th Avenue North
Cordova, IL 61242

Dear Mr. Kraft:
~

This refers to the inspection conducted by C. Miller and others of this
office, and R. Ganser from IDNS from November 11 through December 15, 1994.
This inspection included a review of authorized activities for your Quad
Cities Nuclear Power Station facility. At the conclusion of the inspection,
the findings were discussed with those members of your staff identified in the

|enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective examination of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress. :

We acknowledge your continuing efforts to improve personnel performance and
material condition. However, operational problems continued, and a
significant failure in the use of administrative controls occurred shortly
after the end of this inspection period, which resulted in unintentionally
draining about 1800 gallons from the reactor coolant system of the shutdown
unit. Based on this event and other operational errors that occurred during
this inspection report period, the need for your continued attention to the
conduct of operations was clearly demonstrated. We will review the cause and
your corrective actions for the drain-down event during the current resident
inspection effort.

,

During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in violation
of NRC requirements. The violation was categorized as Severity Level IV and '

is not being cited because the criteria specified in Section VII.B of the
" General Statement of Policy and Procedures for NRC Enforcement Actions,"
(Enforcement Policy, 10 CFR 2, Appendix C) were satisfied.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and ihe enclosures will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room. ,
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Commonwealth Edison Company. .2

We will gladly' discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection. f
Sincerely,'

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

t

Docket Nos. 50-254; 50-265 |

! Enclosure: !
Inspection Report t

No. 50-254/94028(DRP); ~i
No. 50-265/94028(DRP)

cc w/ encl: J. C. Brons, Vice President,
Nuclear Support

. !
W. Pearce, Station Manager - '

J. S. Perry, Vice Preside'nt, BWR Operations |
N. Chrissotimos, Regulatory Assurance i

Supervisor
D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory

Services Manager ;

Richard Hubbard >

Nathan Schloss, Economist
Office of the Attorney General !

State Liaison Officer
'

Chairman, Illinois Commerce
Commission ;

S. Shelton, Vice President, Electric
Operation, IA-IL Gas & Electric

Distribution: '

Docket File w/ encl Project Manager, NRR w/ encl !

PUBLIC IE-01 w/ encl DRP w/enci
OC/LFDCB w/ encl RIII PRR w/ encl !

SRI, Quad Cities, Dresden, T. O. Martin, RIII w/ encl
LaSalle w/ enc 1 IPAS (E-Mail) w/enci

DOCUMENT NAME: g:\ QUAD.IR\QUA94028.DRP ;
Ts ,eeelve e copy of thle document, indicate in the boa: 'C' = Copy without attaohment/ enclosure 'E' = Copy with attechment/ enclosure 'N' = No copy
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